March 26th, 2021

Sgt. Pierre St-Cyr
Detachment Commander
Rimbey, Alberta

Dear Mr. Timmons,

Please find attached the quarterly Community Policing Report for the Rimbey Detachment, that
covers the January 1 to March 31%, 2021 reporting period. Starting this year, quarterly updates
on community-identified policing priorities will be shared through this new policing report to all

communities served by the Alberta RCMP.

Our first priority is the safety and security of Albertans, in addition to providing accountable,
effective and transparent policing to your community. This reporting, along with community
insights and guidance that you readily provide, will further help us optimize our services to
address the priorities that are important to you.

The attached report serves to provide a quarterly snapshot of the human resources, financial
data and crime statistics for the Rimbey Detachment. Further analysis on local trends and
updates on resourcing and financial forecasting is included. Community priorities and
consultations that inform these quarterly updates are also documented in this report.

We recognize that having a voice in policing priorities is a top concern for communities. As part
of maintaining engagement with the Albertans we serve, this new quarterly policing report is a

tool for us to report our progress on community-identified priorities. This report also reinforces
our commitment to communicate the work we do to enhance public safety in your community.

As the Chief of Police for your community, please feel free to contact me if you have any
questions or concerns regarding this report.

Detachment Commander
Rimbey RCMP



